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Dear New Parent or Carer,  
 
On behalf of Whinmoor St Paul’s PTFA we would like to welcome your family to our 
school and hope that you will enjoy the time you spend here.  
 
The PTFA stands for the Parent, Teacher and Friends Association and is open to all 
our families. We raise funds throughout the year by holding various different events 
and fundraising ideas. The money raised from these events enables us to fund 
educational/ fun events that we hope will enhance your child/ children’s school 
experience here at Whinmoor St Paul’s.  If you would like to join the PTFA please let 
the school office know or come along to one of our meetings.  
 
Here is a little bit more about what we do!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to getting to know you better and hope you feel able to become an 
active member of the PTFA – whilst we have some important aims, we always make 
sure we have fun achieving them!  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Whinmoor St Paul’s PTFA  
 

We have helped raise 
money to develop our 
lovely nature area, buy 
P.E equipment and we 

always buy the 
Christmas tree! We 
are currently raising 
money to fund our 

new school library in 
school.   

  

Look out for our 
events 

throughout the 
year!  

 
Christmas Fair 
Summer Fair 

Tuck shop every 
Friday  

Uniform Swaps  
Ladies Night  
… and many 

more!  

Do you enjoy helping 
run and organise 

events?  
 

Do you have 
fundraising ideas?  

 
Do you want to help 

our school 
community?  
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